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November 8, 2017

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission RECEHVED
P.O. Box 47250 NOV 13 2017
Olympia WA 98504-7250 WASH. 7. & 1P COMM

To whom it may concern,

With the sale of all our assets, American Van Service Inc would like to request that our household goods
permit for Washington State be canceled. The official sale concluded on June 21* 2018 and Coleman
American Moving Services of WA assumed operations and business.

American Van Service Inc HG # 17208
7704 W Geiger Blvd.
Spokane WA 99224

If any additional questions need to be asked or answered | would be happy to help. You can call me on
my cell phone or use me email. 509-990-4099 Jason@americanvanservice.com

Sincerely, //( A % I A~

Jason Farrow
Sec/ Tres

American Van Service Inc.



